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The Planning Advisory Committee held a Public Participation Opportunity on Monday, 
August 13th to consider an application for a development agreement at 99 West 
Victoria Street that would permit a garden suite (in-law suite).  The PAC also 
considered a draft LUB amendment that would allow the keeping of chickens.  A 
Public Participation Opportunity on this matter will be held at the October meeting of 
the Planning Advisory Committee. 
 
The Planning Advisory Committee also met on September 11th to consider two orders 
for demolition. Due to the unsafe conditions of both properties, the Committee ordered 
that both properties be demolished and backfilled with all work to be done by the 
property owner.  Failure to do the work will result in the Town completing the work, 
with all costs charged to the property owner’s tax account.  
 
 


